
Alcohol Licence 

 

The sale of alcohol is prohibited on our premises unless you have an 

alcohol licence. You can purchase a licence from Stratford Upon Avon 

District Council for you event. 

Temporary Event Notices (TENs) | Stratford-on-Avon District Council 

Please contact the Hall manager - memorialhallhire@gmail.com - if you 

wish to apply for a TENs. The Hall Manager is responsible for the 

compliance that no more than 15 TENs can be granted for the premises 

in any one year. The cost of the TENs will be the responsibility of the 

hirer/bar provider. 

 

 

https://www.stratford.gov.uk/licences-permissions/temporary-event-notices.cfm
mailto:memorialhallhire@gmail.com

